
Badin Business Park LLC 
 
201 Isabella Street 
Suite 500 
Pittsburgh, PA 15212-5858 USA 
Tel: 1 412 315 2900 

  

 

June 2, 2022 
                  
Mr. Richard Rogers 
Director, Division of Water Resources 
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality  
1611 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1611 
 
Dear Mr. Rogers, 
 

This is to confirm the intention of Badin Business Park, LLC to support the hydrologic data 
collection for the period of July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023: 

Station 
Number Station Name Fiscal Year 2023 

Cost 
0212362900 Little Mountain Creek near Badin, NC $18,600 

 One-time installation costs $18,000 
 Total $36,600 

 

Badin Business Park LLC will issue a purchase order direct to NCDEQ/DWR for the cooperative 
program in the amount of $36,600 for the period July 01, 2022 through June 30, 2023. We 
request that it be credited to your budget item “Cooperation-USGS”. Invoices may be sent to 
alcoainvoices@digiscribe.info or mail to Alcoa Invoices, PO Box 500, Elmsford, NY  10523.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robyn L. Gross 
Director, Asset Management Americas 
Alcoa Corporation 
 
cc: 
Jason Fine, Assistant Director for Data - NC USGS 
South Atlantic Water Science Center  
3916 Sunset Ridge Road 
Raleigh, NC 27607 


